
 

Submissions are still open for the 2022 Sanlam Group
Awards for Excellence in Financial Journalism

Submissions for the 2022 Sanlam Group Awards for Excellence in Financial Journalism are closing tomorrow, 28 February
2023. Since 1974, the competition has honoured and rewarded outstanding business journalism in Africa. It is open to
African journalists working in print, online, radio, and TV media who are based in Africa, employed by an African news
organisation and who publish or broadcast their work on the continent.

For more information, visit the Sanlam website.
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